
Outlook

Re: 2452 N Grant Blv windows

From robin anderson <r.a.hairsalon@gmail.com>
Date Wed 8/27/2025 6:08 PM
To Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov>

Kitchen Window 



First floor bedroom 





First floor second bedroom 





Second floor bedroom 



Second floor 4th bedroom



On Wed, Aug 20, 2025 at 11:50 AM Historic Preservation Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov>
wrote:
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Tim Askin, Senior Planner

Historic Preservation Commission

City of Milwaukee

From: robin anderson <r.a.hairsalon@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 11:47 AM

To: Historic Preserva�on Commission <HPC@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Fwd: 2452 N Grant Blv windows

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: robin anderson <r.a.hairsalon@gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Aug 14, 2025 at 8:54 PM
Subject: Re: 2452 N Grant Blv windows
To: <Hpc@milwaukeegov.com>

Hello I am sending this email as a follow up email regarding windows for property 2452 N Grant
Blv. I am requesting certificate of appropriateness. Please contact via phone
number 414-233-8303 for further information and questions regarding this matter. 

On Mon, Jul 21, 2025 at 1:55 PM robin anderson <r.a.hairsalon@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello 
This email is regarding property 2452 N Grant Blvd, Milwaukee, WI 53210. The year of 2020 I
purchased this home with new existing window upgrades. Now to my knowledge these
windows are against the  neighborhood services associations rules & standards. I was told to
list the locations of all new windows that were pre-existing prior to purchase of my home. And
if new windows need to be replaced they have to be changed back to
original window treatment that is in line with guidelines. Listed below is the location of all
renovated  windows.

First Floor
Kitchen -2 windows  facing 
Bathroom -1 window 
bedroom1 - 3 windows 
bedroom 2- 2 windows 

Second Floor
bedroom 3-2 windows 
bedroom 4- 2 windows  
bedroom 5- 2 windows  

Basement 
7 block  windows 
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Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns or need any more
information. 
Robin Andrsosn 414-233-8308
Robinandersin707@gmail.com

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise
exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should
presume that e-mail is subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention
requirements.
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